
 
 

 
Minibus Driver (Permanent) 

 

Required from: August 2024 onwards 
Contract term:  Permanent 

Hours: 24-27 hours per week Term-Time Only 
Salary:  £22,795 FTE (£12,320.99 – £13,861.11 actual salary dependant on hours 

worked) subject to September 2024 pay review 
 

 
We are seeking a Minibus Driver to join our team to transport our students to/from 
school. The shifts are 06:15 - 08:45 and 15:15 - 17:30/18:45 Monday - Friday term time 
only.   
 
We have a permanent role available where you would have a designated route and carry 
out both AM and PM journeys daily, or we are open to considering applications from 
individuals interested in job sharing either a regular AM or PM route.  There may be 
other ad hoc opportunities for supporting events across the school calendar during 
term-time which might include driving students to sports fixtures or school trips. 
  
The successful candidate will be experienced, conscientious and professional in all 
aspects of this position.  Please refer to the school website for our child protection 
policies. 
  
If you would like to find out more information about the role, please contact us for an 
informal chat.  Our Operations Manager would be happy to speak with you directly on 
tel. 07815 793025, or we could arrange a time for you to meet with one of our drivers. 
 
For further details and to apply for the position please see the GDST external 
recruitment website via the link below:   
 
Minibus Driver Vacancy 
 

The application deadline is Friday 12th July 2024, however we reserve the right to 
interview candidates for this vacancy early if we receive sufficient applications for the 
role. Therefore, if you are interested in the role, please submit your application as 
early as possible.  
 

https://my.corehr.com/pls/gdstrecruit/erq_jobspec_version_4.jobspec?p_id=036247


Northampton High School and the GDST are committed to diversity, inclusion and real change: 
a family where every individual is valued, respected and included. 

Northampton High School and the GDST are committed to Safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of children, and applicants must be willing to undergo child protection 
screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and the 
Disclosure and Barring Service.  

 


